
As-Salamu Alaikum - Peace be on to you.

To whom it may concern,

As Muslims, within our faith we have a rare opportunity to participate in a form of 
worship – a special prayer in congregation during an event of an eclipse. This prayer 
is called Salatul-Kusuf and will be performed in our Mosque during this year’s Total 
Eclipse event between the hours of  1:30 PM to  2:00 PM on Monday,  April 8, 2024. 
For  this  reason,  we  are  requesting  a  leave  of  absence  from  class  during  the 
aforementioned hours for the following student:

Name:

Student ID: Grade:

Thank you for  your  understanding.  Please feel  free  to  reach out  if  you have any 
further questions. You can reach me at the contact information provided below, or 
the Islamic Center of Aubrey at admin@aubreymasjid.org.

Sincerely,

Sajid Ali
Imam, Islamic Center of Aubrey
imam@aubreymasjid.org
(469) 200-2131 option 4

26875 US Highway 380 E Suite 100
Aubrey, TX 76227
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